
1 August 2021 

COVID-19 Update # 1 �± Term 3 (2021) �± From  the Principal for Parents and Caregivers  
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers 
 

I am writing to further update you on the changing situation in response to coronavirus - COVID-19. The Queensland Government 
and Queensland Health have announced that the Greater Brisbane area, including Redlands, will lock down as at 4.00pm 
Saturday, 31 July 2021 for 3 days. Please be advised that Victoria Point State High School has had zero reported cases to date.  
 


